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The International Dairy Federation News release
The IDF World Dairy Situation 2005, a tool for strategy formulation
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Brussels, 13 October 2005 – The International World Dairy Federation announces the release of its annual report on the World Dairy Situation. This major tool including statistics on production, consumption and trade assists researchers, policymakers, and economists in providing a tool for strategy formulation.

The new IDF publication presents a thorough and broad overview on trends in production, milk processing, consumption, trade and prices in major parts of the world. Detailed statistics by world, region and individual countries are also included. Data are compiled using the expertise of IDF members and other sources. 

“I would like to stress three contributions; one paper from OECD reviewing the potential effects of liberalization of world dairy trade; a second presenting a comparison of the world dairy trade projections produced by authoritative bodies and a third, focusing on the effects of accession to the EU of the dairy sector of the new member states. They really provide a better understanding of developments and outlook in international dairy trade.” said Adriaan Krijger, Chair of the IDF Standing Committee on Dairy Policies and Economics.

Considered an essential resource by the dairy community, this new IDF publication is available in electronic form.

More information at www.fil-idf.org
Notes to Editors
The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector.

To find out more please visit www.fil-idf.org
